
 

 

 
 

Resource Management Commission 
Regular Meeting – August 18, 2009 

Recommendation 
 

 
The Resource Management Commission recommends approval of the following 
Recommendation for Council Action: 

 
Authorize execution of a construction contract with TEXAS SOLAR 
POWER COMPANY, Austin, TX, for the Glen Bell Solar Panel 
Installation Project in the amount of $585,287.83. 

 
 
For:  Richard Amato, Liz Cunningham, Leo Dielmann, Amy Hardberger,  

Chris Herbert and Grace Hsieh  
 

Against:  None 
 
Abstain: None 
 
Absent:  Fred Cohagan 
 
 
The Commission approved this item by a vote of 6-0. 
   

  


